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CITY BC V0V 8V8

SR #: Number (if applicable)
Case #: Number (if applicable)
MIS Case #: Number (if applicable)

Dear Client Name:

On April 12, 2018, we sent you a letter to advise you that your application for the 
Persons with Disabilities (PWD) designation has been denied.

Sections 11 and 13 of the Employment and Assistance Regulation allow you to receive 
income assistance while you are waiting for a decision for the PWD Designation and 
your assets are in excess of the level allowed for income assistance clients. 

As you have been denied the PWD Designation, you are no longer eligible for this 
asset exemption. Your file will be closed.

If you are dissatisfied with this decision, you can ask the ministry to reconsider it. You 
have 20 business days from the day you receive this letter to submit a completed 
Request for Reconsideration form. You can get this form, and all the information we 
considered to make this decision, from your Employment and Assistance office or by 
phoning 1 866 866-0800. We have enclosed the Reconsideration and Appeals 
brochure to give you more information about the reconsideration process.

If you have any questions, please call the Ministry of Social Development and Poverty 
Reduction at 1-866-866-0800.

Sincerely, 

Worker Name 
Ministry Worker
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